
Submission on the Sunrise Mine Project - Modification No 4 

 As a lifetime resident of Condobolin and a business owner employing staff I support the 

approval of Clean TeQ’s submission on the Sunrise Mine Project Modification No 4. 

 The original approval was given for the mine to proceed many years ago and much work has 

been undertaken by the company to prove the deposit and to comply with the requirements of 

that initial approval.  

Clean TeQ (the company operating the mine) has already located an office on Condobolin's 

main street and this has already made significant positive impacts, both economically and 

aesthetically. 

 This shopfront has enabled Condobolin residents get a better understanding of the companies 

intentions in developing the mine site. 

 Subject to meeting all regulatory and environmental requirements I support the mine project 

for the following reasons. 

 The mine can provide many benefits for the communities of the Central West, Lachlan Shire 

and in particular the community of Condobolin namely: 

• Job opportunities for the community and specifically youth of Condobolin  

• Improved economic growth to Condobolin 

• Improved infrastructure throughout the district 

• Attract new and younger families to Condobolin for employment at the mine 

• Hopefully help to change the age demographics of Condobolin residents given its 

ageing population. 

• Bring new trades and services into the community. 

• Growing the population will create new job and business opportunities and hence 

economic benefits. 

• Roads will be upgraded, 

• Investments will be made in education, training and community development 

programs, all of which will be beneficial for economic growth and social wellbeing.  

 I fully support the approval of the CleanTeQ  

submission Modification No 4. 

   

Pamela White 

 

 

  




